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Paul S. Chinana
Governor
Pueblo of Jemez
P.O. Box 100
Jemex Pueblo, NM 87024

RE: Pueblo of Jemez Tribal Gaming Ordinance

Dear Governor:

This letter is in response to your request for the National Indian Gaming Commission (NIGC)
to review and approve an amendment to the Pueblo of Jemez Tribal Gaming Ordinance
(Ordinance), Resolution No. 2004-65, approved by the Jemez Tribal Council on December
17, 2004. This letter constitutes such approval under the Indian Gaming Regulatory Act
(IGRA). It is important to note that the Ordinance Amendment is approved for gaming only
on Indian lands, as defined in the IGRA, over which the Tribe has jurisdiction.
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PhilipN. Hogen
Chairman

,the Ordinance Amendment for review and approval. The NIGC
b workingwith you and the Pueblo of Jemez on future gaming

NATIONALHEADQUARTERS1441 L St. NW, Suite 9100, Washington, DC 20005 Tel: 202.632.7003 Fax: 202.632.7066 WWW.NIGC.GOV

REGIONALOFFICESPortland,OR:Sacramento,CA;Phoenix,AZ.:St. Paul,MN;Tulsa,OK






















































